
 

 
 
We will have a community meeting on February 24, 2023 at the Cascade Presbyterian Church located 
at 9503 NE 86th Street. Learn more about our new non-profit organization, and view current 
accounting reports. We have five teams with leadership and established goals, and a few more now 
being formed that can use help.  
 
One is a school committee, contacting local schools and obtaining points of contact for their Parent-
Teacher Organizations. We need to educate everyone in the area about the hazards a concrete batch 
plant like the one being planned presents to humans and the environment. 
 
Known hazards from a concrete batch plant and cement recycler include: 
  

• Particulate matter including concrete and silica dust damaging our lungs, roofs, and gardens 

• Noise pollution from the plant and vehicles, along with ground vibration 

• Light pollution - Knife river wants to run this plant 24 hours a day 

• Run off into the wetlands, killing wildlife and seeping into the surrounding water table 

• Reduced property values, which many of us count on for retirement security 
 
 

JOIN US AT UPCOMING EVENTS 

Feb 16th, 2023 at 3 PM – County Meeting 
(Zoom only) 
 

Be present, be seen, take notes, and then 
join our post-meeting discussion immediately 
following, also on Zoom. 
 

Login information for the community 
discussion Zoom will be emailed soon.  
 

Feb 24th, 2023, 6 PM – Community Meeting 
 

9503 NE 86th Street. Yellow building on the 
SW corner of the intersection of NE 94th Ave 
and NE 86th Street. 
 

Can’t attend? Listen in on our YouTube live 
stream. A link will be posted to our Facebook 
group just prior to the meeting. 

 
To get notifications and updates, make sure you’re subscribed to our email list. Send your contact 
information to Jan Kelly (JanKelly@iCloud.com).  
 
You can also follow us on Facebook at Friends of Central Vancouver. 
 
Get more information, including maps to meeting locations, at https://focv.info 
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